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Dear Colleagues,

 

The HKUST Staff Association wishes all HKUST colleagues and their beloved ones a joyful

Mid-Autumn Festival.

 

In this SA News, we'd like to inform you about the following:

1.          Dragon Dance Workshop – Recruitment of Staff Members

2.          Collection of Used Mooncake Tins/Boxes – for recycling purposes

Enquiry: staff@ust.hk 

   

12 Sept 2011

 

 

1.          Dragon Dance Workshop (Fall) – Recruitment of Staff Members

 

-          Organized by the Wing Chun Martial Arts Society, HKUSTSU, the Workshop is now recruiting

students, alumni and staff members to learn, practice and enjoy this special traditional Chinese

cultural team activity

-          Participants of the Workshop will be invited to perform at the HKUST 20th Anniversary Celebration

Party scheduled to be held on 25 November 2011 (Friday) at the Atrium.

-          Weekly evening practice will be held on campus.

-          Performers will receive a set of kung-fu trouser and uniform t-shirt.

-          Registration will be accepted on a first-come-first-served basis.

-          Interested staff members please send email to su_wcsoc@stu.ust.hk by 6 pm, 16 Sept this Friday.

-          Further information or enquiry, please contact Jack YAN, President of the Wing Chun Martial Arts

Society, HKUSTSU at 64134852.

2.          Collection of Used Mooncake Tins/Boxes – for recycling purposes

-          Jointly organized by the Staff Association, FMO and HKUST – Hang Seng Bank Green

Ambassadors Program

-          A metal cage outside the Bank of China (near G/F, lift 1 lobby) is in place for collection of used

mooncake tins / boxes

-          Period: 14 Sept 2011 – 16 Sept 2011

-          Let’s join hands in creating a GrEEner environment

-          Enquiry: staff@ust.hk or hsgreen@ust.hk

For further enquiries, please email to "staff@ust.hk".
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